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News 
Weather 
The weather has become very autumnal all of a sudden! This week has been 
very showery, but we like to keep the children out as much as is practical. 
Could all children come in each day (even when it’s looking sunny) with a weatherproof coat. 

 
Well done! 
This has been the first full week for the children in school and they have adjusted to the pace of their 
new classes so well!  They have shone for themselves and for others, which is reflected in the 
phenomenal number of house points given this week!   
We also wanted to say well done to all of our children and adults who took part in the Great North Run 
– what a fantastic achievement and a lovely way to be involved in our local community. 
 

Attendance 
 

Year Group Reception Year One Year Two Year Three Year Four Year Five Year Six 

Weekly % 100% 100% 99.57% 99.79% 96.46% 98.06% 95.97% 

Whole School %  94.80% 
 

 
Celebrations 
Well done to our Wonderwall superstars this week for letting their lights shine!  The house point 
winners were Lindisfarne and the TTRS trophy was given to Year 6. 
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Dates for your diary…  (Remember, whole school dates are on our website and ESchools calendars) 

• Tuesday 30th September – Year 6 at Beamish Museum (payable on ParentPay) 

 

Things to remember… 

• The flu immunisation letter was sent home before the Summer - please remember to either opt 

in, or out, using the instructions enclosed in the letter. 

• If your child is in Years 2-6 and would be interested in violin tuition, please let me know.  We also 

have availability for guitar tuition, Years 3-6. 

• Our ‘Glow Party’ is now available to book on ParentPay, all year groups are welcome! 

• I have attached a letter from the Friends of Whickham Parochial, about the decisions which 

were made at the first meeting on Tuesday.  I have also attached a QR code to scan, if you’d like 

to join their WhatsApp group and find out more about what’s happening. 

• KS1 – Could we please ensure that all KS1 children have a full set of spare clothes on their peg?  

We will send any wet/soiled clothes home the same day. 

• Easyfundraising – You can help raise funds for school when you shop online using 

easyfundraising.  Below is our QR code, for anyone who would like to register.  It’s really simple 

and, once you’ve signed up, it’s an automatic process.  For those who have signed up already, 

thank you for your continued support, you’ve managed to raise £800.37! 
 

 

 
 
 Don’t forget, you can find lots of school information 

on our website – our letters are saved on there, you 
can find out about our curriculum, and we have our 
calendar and term dates too. If you are ever in need 

of information, it’s a good place to start! 
Additionally, all dates are on our E-schools 

calendar. 
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